
 

  

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Here at Stonehenge School Music Department we can offer a wide variety of instrumental and vocal lessons 
including brass, woodwind, string, piano/keyboard, drums and guitar.  The brass, strings and woodwind are 
delivered through Wilshire Music Cooperative and the guitar and vocal lessons are organised through the 
school.  The drums and piano lessons are organised through the Peri teacher.  We offer 15 minute, 20 minute 
and 30 minute lessons, but we do recommend longer lessons to gain the full benefit.    
 
The lessons will be delivered over the three terms, with blocks of 11 lessons, as per the dates below.   
 
Dates for Music lessons 2025 – 2026 
   
Term 1 - September Term 2 - January Term 3 - April 
Week commencing …. Week commencing …. Week commencing …. 
15th September 2025 5th January 2026 20th April 2026 
22nd September 2025 12th January 2026 27th April 2026 
29th September 2025 19th January 2026 4th May 2026 
6th October 2025 26th January 2026 11th May 2026 
13th October 2025 2nd February 2026 18th May 2026 
3rd November 2025 9th February 2026 1st June 2026 
10th November 2025 23rd February 2026 8th June 2026 
17th November 2025 2nd March 2026 15th June 2026 
24th November 2025 9th March 2026 22nd June 2026 
1st December 2025 16th March 2026 29th June 2026 
8th December 2025 23rd March 2026 6th July 2026 

 
These dates may be subject to change (bank holidays, teacher sickness, school events/trips etc) but your child 
will receive 11 lessons in each term. If your child forgets and misses a lesson these cannot be rescheduled. 
 
Timetables will be issued at the start of every term via your child’s school email account; they should look 
regularly to ensure they have the correct times.  The music lessons times will vary from week to week to prevent 
your child from missing the same timetable lesson (eg Maths)    
 
We will require a signed application form/contract from parents before we can start any lessons.  Payment is 
made by through the school ParentPay system.  In order to secure your lessons  and get your child booked in 
with the relevant teacher, we now require  payment in advance of the school term. Year 7 students wishing 
to book lessons must have paid by Friday 12th September 2025. 
 
We also require 6 week/half term notification if you wish to cancel lessons.   
 
Finally, we have a Music peri night ‘meet and greet’ evening where we can explain a little more and you will 
have the chance to meet our staff and discuss any questions you have.  This will take place on Thursday 11th  
September 2025 at 7pm in the Music Department. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Rogers 
Head of Music 
 
 


